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AutoDesk Change to BIMobject®

We recently received notice from Autodesk® that all Autodesk® Seek’s BIM Content has moved to the 
BIMobjectC Cloud. 

With this change, we’ve modified all former Autodesk® references and links on www.bradfordwhite.com to 
BIMobject®.  Visitors to our site who are seeking Revit® drawings and other related documents will find an 
excellent presentation of Bradford White products on BIMobject®.  Access to BIMobject® is free and we 
encourage you to sign up today so you are familiar with the site’s structure and available Bradford White content. 

According to Autodesk: 

Please note that the migration of info from Autodesk® to BIMobject® also applies to products from Laars® 
Heating Systems.

If you have any questions regarding this change, please contact me or any member of the Product Department.

Thanks!

CAP

Carl A. Pinto, Jr.
Director of Marketing
Bradford White Corporation
cpinto@bradfordwhite.com

"Autodesk wants to encourage a thriving and healthy ecosystem that provides high-quality BIM content 
for the AEC industry.   This market is currently served by several companies that are dedicated to the 
segment and are providing innovative solutions for customers. As such, Autodesk has partnered with 
many of these industry players to foster an open, evolving market, and does not consider the Autodesk 
Seek service to be strategic to our core business at this time."

Complete Autodesk Q&A
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